
The Watauga Valley Art League welcomes all who wish to visit us during our educational and instructive
monthly gatherings.  Be Happy and paint more!

 
WVAL artists' artwork may be seen at www.wataugavalleyartleague.com. For more information about the

Watauga Valley Art League please contact Judy Donley, 423 547-9707  or email us
WVAL@WataugaValleyArtLeague.com

*** Dues for 2018: $33 per person ($45 per couple and $18 for students) ***
Mail to: Watauga Valley Art League, PO Box 2177, Johnson City, TN 37605

***For your convenience, all forms and applications are in PDF Format
and can be downloaded and printed from www.WataugaValleyArtLeague.com***

Mark your calendars for  2018

Monday, June 4.....WVAL Board Meeting, One Acre Cafe
Sunday, June 10, 1p to 4p.....WVAL Annual Picnic, Sycamore Shoals
Monday, July 2.....Drop off Artwork for Summer Show
Monday, July 2.....WVAL Board Meeting, One Acre Cafe
Tuesday, July 3.....Spencer Brenner will judge all entries
Thursday, July 5.....Racks will be set up for Summer Show
Friday & Saturday, July 6 & 7.....Set up for Summer Show
Sunday, July 8.....WVAL Summer Show begins and Meet the Artist Reception
Sunday, July 29.....WVAL Summer Show ends
Monday, July 30, 9am to 4pm.....Take down artwork for WVAL Summer Show
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The next WVAL General Membership Meeting is the annual picnic and is at Sycamore Shoals State
Park, Sunday June 10, 2018 from 1p to 4p.  Chicken will be provided and each member is asked to
bring a dish to pass.
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Sycamore Shoals State Park

1PM to 4PM (Lunch will be served at1:30)
WVAL members and guests are invited to spend a day at Sycamore Shoals
Historic  site,  roam  the  grounds  and  flash  back  to  the  past.   There  are
numerous  subjects  suitable  for  painting  whether  it  be  plein-air  or  taking
photos  to  paint  at  a  later  date.   There  will  also  be  several  artists
demonstrating their technique and style.

The league will provide chicken and paper products (plates, cups, utensils
and napkins) for the picnic lunch.

Members are asked to bring side dishes,  desserts or beverages.  Members
who will be painting are asked to bring their own paint supplies.

For further information please contact Elton O'Hara at 946-5607 or email
EltonOHara@ymail.com. 

Annual Picnic
Saturday

Sunday June 10
2018
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